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I strongly support this measure. A clean energy transition doesn't just occur on paper. 

Emissions "targets" are meaningless unless they are backed by real legislation. It is 

simply infeasible for Oregon to transition its vehicles away from fossil fuels if the 

infrastructure necessary for electric vehicles is not installed. 

Oil is the fuel of the past; renewables are the fuel of the future. Vote yes! 


